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March 21, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Wade Baggot 
Principal Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
Level 40, Central Park,  
152-158 St Georges Terrace  
Perth  WA  6000 
 
 
Dear Mr. Baggot, 
 
EXTENSION OF VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION  
 
We refer to recent correspondence and the request for an extension of voluntary suspension in the trading of 
securities of 1-Page Limited (ASX:1PG) (the Company). The Company requests that the current suspension remain 
in place pending the release of an announcement regarding the outcome of the Company’s review of its strategy in 
light of the proposal referred to in the Company’s announcement on 10 March 2017.  
 
The Company requires additional time to complete its strategic review and make an announcement. 
 
The Company advises that the: 
 

1. request is being made to ensure an orderly market in the Company’s securities; 
 

2. voluntary suspension is expected to last until the earliest of the Company releasing an announcement to the 
market regarding the result of the strategic review or commencement of trading on March 28, 2017; and 
 

3. Company is not aware of any reason why its securities should not remain in voluntarily suspension, nor of 
any other information necessary to inform the market about the voluntary suspension. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tharun Kuppanda 
Company Secretary  


